
 

 

 

 

24th March 2022  

 
 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Re: No Free School Meals Vouchers – Easter Holidays  
 
We have been informed that the government will NOT continue to provide funding for holiday food 
vouchers for FSM-eligible pupils. Support, however, will continue to be available from the following:  
 
Holiday Activities and Food Programme (HAF) 
The Easter programme and booking instructions are published here:  
www.newham.gov.uk/haf.  
 
Please find attached eligibility letter and details of the programme.  Please note that some clubs may 
ask parents to provide this letter as evidence of eligibility for a free place on the programme - for 
Easter, they just need to show this letter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Gloria Gold – Vice Principal  
London Design & Engineering UTC  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.newham.gov.uk%2Fhaf&data=04%7C01%7CSharon.Sahota%40ldeutc.co.uk%7C89f133795b454e171fcb08da0d8d8446%7Cec4ccec1ae4a4d9fb44d0c11b3febb77%7C0%7C0%7C637837198719911023%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=%2Fm8ZJXQIdf%2B2NysboK3VXOzDyshc1eC%2Fe%2FAWJKiaEsc%3D&reserved=0

